SAC Meeting

Wednesday, April 10/24

Members in Attendance:

Jana Blinkhorn
Nancy Cameron
Aimee Romard
Michele Piovesan
Vanessa Canova
Lowell Cormier
Greg Boone
Marcie MacKinnon
Luke MacKinnon

Welcome

Student Council Update:

Luke MacKinnon / Vanessa Canova High School Dance next Thursday, April 18/24 - Themed (Decades) DJ hired

New Mascot - Talking about a Mascot showdown with other schools and games between grads - (Mascot competitions) - First week of June? Need judges not affiliated with the school??? Middle school socials will be coming up

SAC Innovation grant (April 18th/24)

Aimee said there is up to \$10 000

-Ask faculty if they have any ideas: Lunch Programs? After school programs? Student tutors (after school) Ask other teachers and come up with an idea for next year because time is limited for this year for a due date in 8 days.

We should try to use up some of the funds for this year. Student advisory council??

Provincial Assessment Grade 8- Week of May 24th (English and Math)

Bus Planner Delays:

Not sure if there is an app coming from CBVRCE

Staffing: There is no word on staffing yet.

New School: Last week NSTU had visits. They had sign up sheets for groups of staff and safety equipment was provided.

Other News:

Ryan Kelliher was in - positive feedback from staff and students.

Marcy- Should we be planning a walk-through for the community for the old BEC?

Lowell- (Mid September) There should be an open house for the new school

-Maybe get student guides. SAC could do that.

Greg: What legacy items can we bring to the new school? Bryden Mac Donald's picture?? Make a recommendation to take that over to the new school. There will be some room ... There is a cabinet to accommodate this.

- Presence of Bryden MacDonald
- Take a pic or painting of the old BEC over to new school

Make a motion: Greg

The SAC recommends that the Bryden Macdonald picture and the stone book be identified as items to be taken and displayed in the new school. Lowell seconded the motion.

Motion passed.

- Center of the current floor of the old gym to be used in the new school as an art piece. Aimee will put that in writing.

Next meeting is Wednesday, May 15/24 at 5:30